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Andrew Williams  
 
Via email – fyi-request-23365-f6c3bf5f@requests.fyi.org.nz 
 
Dear Andrew,  
 
I refer to your request dated 4 July 2023, made under the Official Information Act 1982 (the 
Act), asking: 
 
I would like safety information and crash history for level crossings on the Johnsonville and 
Kāpiti lines. 
 
We have considered your request and have attached a table containing incidents on the 
Johnsonville and Kapiti lines from July 2020 to June 2023.   
Please get in contact if you have any further questions.    
 
You have the right to seek an investigation and review of this response by the Ombudsman, 
in accordance with section 28(3) of the Act. The relevant details can be found on the 
Ombudsman’s website: www.ombudsman.parliament.nz. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 

Daniel Dalgety  
Government Relations Advisor, KiwiRail 
 

http://www.ombudsman.parliament.nz/

